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Our Lady of the 
Nativity School  

In the Parish of Our Lady of the Nativity  

òIn All Things May God Be Glorifiedó Term 3 Week 8  

 
Monday 5th September, 2016  

 

OLN Parish Priest  

Fr Paul Slyney  

The Core Value for this term is Justice. 

Nativity of the 

Blessed Virgin 

Mary  

8th September  

 

Term 3 Concludes:  

Friday, 23rd September  

Term 4 Commences : 

Monday, 10th October  

Term 4 Concludes:  

Friday, 16 December  

 

 

In this issue:  

¶ Nativity of the 

Blessed Virgin 

Mary Mass  

¶ Staff Development 

Day  

¶ School Concerns  

¶ Parish News  

¶ RE News  

¶ Library News  

¶ OLN School 

Council News  

¶ School Fees  

¶ Note from the 

School Office  

¶ Community News  



 
Term 3 Week 8  

 

 Whatõs on this Fortnight! 

Tuesday  

6th September  

¶ Music  

¶ Banking  

 

Wednesday  

7th September  

 

¶ Sport Stage 2 & Stage 3  

 

 

Thursday  

8th September  

 

¶ My School Lunch Box  

¶ Sport ñKinder, Year 1, Year 2  

Friday  

9th September  

¶ Drama  

¶ Japanese   

¶ Knitting Club @ 1:10 pm  

Sunday  

11th September  
¶ Parish Mass for Stage 2 and 3 

Students @ 8.30 am  

¶ Spring Fair  

Monday  

12th September  

(Week 9)  

¶ Staff Development Day (No Classes 

or Supervision for Students ) 

 

¶ My School Lunch Box  

Tuesday  

13th September  

¶ Music  

¶ Banking  

 

Wednesday  

14th September  

¶ Sport Stage 2 & Stage 3  

 

Thursday  

15 September  

¶ My School Lunch Box  

¶ Sport ñKinder, Year 1, Year 2  

Friday  

16th September  

¶ Drama  

¶ Japanese   

¶ Knitting Club @1:30pm  

Monday  

19th September  

(Week 10)  

¶ My School Lunch Box  

¶ Toddlers Group 8:45 -11:00 am  

¶ Parent Bulletin Available (online 

after 4 pm)  

Reminder for our  
School Community  

If, at any time, you find that you 

have a concern with the school, you 
are encouraged to come to the school 
and speak with the Teacher/s, 

Assistant Principal and/or Principal, 
to identify your concern. It is our 
aim to work with all members of our 

school community to ensure we 
provide a productive, safe and 

enjoyable learning experience for our 
students and professionally fulfilling 
experience of our staff. If   you   

would   like to raise   a  concern,   the   
Catholic   Education   Office   has 

guidelines for   ensuring complaints   
are   handled fairly. Information about 
how to handle complaints either 

informally or formally is available 
from the school office and/or within 
the Complaint Handling Guidelines. 

These documents can be 
accessed  http://www.olnlawson.cath

olic.edu.au/policies -
procedures  under ôCatholic school 
communityõ. 

Term 3  

Staff  

Development Day  

Monday 
12th  September  

Week 9  

(Please be advised that 
this is a day for staff 

only . Whilst students will 
not attend school on this 

day, parents who need 
supervision for their 

child/children are asked 
to contact the school 

and we will endeavour to 
accommodate your 

needs.  

Enjoy your long 
weekend!  

School Mass scheduled for Thursday 8th 

September  has been cancelled due to  

Fr Paul being unavailable . 



 

OLN PARISH NEWS 

PARISH GROUPS 

MONDAYS: 

Toddlersõ Group - 8.45 - 11 am in Care Group 
Room during school term.  Co-ordinator: Rebecca 

Canning 0406 595 218. 

WEDNESDAYS: Christian Meditation - 5 - 6 pm in 
the Santa Maria Outside Chapel.  (Terry OôDonnell  

4758 7683) 

THURSDAY PRAYER GROUP:  1.15-2.15 pm in the 
Parish Meeting Room  during the school term 

(Sandi Mowbray 47592397) 

Over 50õs Group (last Wed of month from 
January) 10 am Santa Maria Hall.  Co-ordinator:  

Paula Currie 0416 185 651 

FRIDAYS: - Youth Group (alternative weeks during 
school term).   
Co-ordinator:  Damian Moore 4759 3121 
 

St Vincent de Paul Lawson Conference meet on 
the 2nd Tuesday of the month 7.30 pm in the Parish 

Meeting Room.  President:  Joe Hall 4759 1235. 

 

  Parish Priest:  Fr Paul Slyney  

 Sick Calls please phone  

        Fr Paul 0418 461 316  

Office: 254 Great Western Hwy,   

Lawson 2783  

Office Hours ð Thursday/Friday  

8.30 am ð 4.30 pm  

(Messages can be left on answering machine at any 

other time)  

Phone:  4759 1034     

Email:  olon3@bigpond.com  

 

 

WEEKEND MASSES  

Saturday Vigil 5 pm & Sunday 8.30 am  

WEEKDAY MASS  

Thursday -  9am  

RECONCILIATION  

2nd & 4th Saturdays:  4 - 4.30 pm  

 

BAPTISMS  

1st & 3rd Saturdays of the month  

By appointment - one monthõs notice 

 

MARRIAGES  

By appointment - six monthõs notice 

 

Josephite Associates:    

Lorraine Phillips 0403 523 353  

Visiting and Communion to the sick:   

Please phone the Parish Office (4759 1034) 

Catechist Co-ordinator: 

Tony Oxman    0498 355 627 

Youth Group Co-ordinator: 

Damian Moore     4759 3121 

 

Over 50ôs Group Co-ordinator: 

Paula Currie       0416 185 651   or   4758 9763 

Dates for 2016 Sacramental Programs are as 

follows:  

 

Term 4  

Parent Information Evening ñFriday, 

14th  October  at 7.00 pm in the Santa 

Maria Hall. (It is imperative for parents 

to attend if their child is to participate 

in the program.)   

 

-   First Reconciliation  -   Friday, 

18 th  November  

 

2016 PARISH SACRAMENT PROGRAMS  
For any further information, please contact 

Paula in the Parish Office (Thursdays/

Fridays) or on 4759 1034.  

 

 

 

KEEP THE DATE FREE!!!!  

Bishop Vincent Long will be celebrating the 08:30 am Mass at 
Our Lady of the Nativity Parish on Sunday 13th November.  All 

invited to come along.  

mailto:olon@tpg.com.au


 

FROM THE NSW CENTRE FOR ROAD 
SAFETY for all up -to -date information, please 

visit  http://roadsafety.transport.nsw.gov.au/ for all 

information.  
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bŜǿ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ōŀōƛŜǎΣ ǘƻŘŘƭŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŜ-
ǎŎƘƻƻƭŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳǇΦ 
5ƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ŜŀŎƘ ǿŜŜƪΦ 
CƻǊ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 
wŜōŜŎŎŀ /ŀƴƴƛƴƎ ƻƴ 0406595218.  
 

Congratulations to 
our students on their 

great performances 
at this yearõs 

Eisteddfod. You are 
all inspiring, talented 
young people!  

Whole School  

Assembly Change for  

Term 3  

Now:  

 

Week 10 Thursday  

22nd September YEAR  1 

 

Assemblies  

commence at 2:15pm  

and are held in the 
School  Hall  

All welcome!!  

SEE OUR WEBSITE   

www.olnlawson.catholic.edu.au     

Email: oln@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Follow us on Facebook.  

Label Uniforms, Hats, 

Lunchboxes & Drink 

Bottles  

Please remember to label your 
childôs uniform especially their 
hats, lunch boxes and drink 

bottles. Names can be easily written on with a laundry 
pen, embroidered, or you can use iron-on labels. If you 
need to purchase a new hat , the prices are as follows: 

School Hat:  $10.00 

Beanies:       $12.00 

At our Whole School Assemblies students receive 

Assistant Principal Awards, Principal Awards 

and Principal Medals.  

It is essential that students send in their Awards 

without delay, especially those students in Year 

6. 

Ÿ2 Class Awards é equals é 1 Assistant 

Principalõs Award 

Ÿ2 Assistant Principalõs Awards éequals é1 

Principalõs Award 

Ÿ2 Principalõs Awards é equals é 1 Principalõs 

Medal 

The Awards DO NOT expire at the end of a year, 

but rather carry over until they are traded in for 

other Awards.  

OLN AWARD SYSTEM  



 

OLN SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS  

Its almost here!!! Spring Fair is THIS WEEK.  
 
We invite everyone to come along and enjoy the atmosphere, pick up a bargain, have some fun and most 
importantly raise some money that will be used to purchase classroom and playground resources!  
 
To whet your appetite we have an AMAZING array of prizes this year- from dinner vouchers to big family 
day adventures, high quality hampers of toys, games, luxury massages, beauty products, kitchen 
appliances, garden packages the list goes on! Every school family will be entered into a members prize 
draw to be won for just showing up!  
 
Plenty to do for the kids- crafts, jumping castle $3, lots of side show games at $1 with great prizes and 
everyone's favourite- showbags which are brilliant value at $6.50 and $7 as they are packed full of 
goodies. 
 
Our Spring Fair Raffle has a brilliant prize list with values of over $600. These tickets will be on sale 
throughout the week at school and on Fair Day.  
 
Please remember to support our special raffle for the King family by donating quality grocery items and 
buying a raffle ticket at the Fair. They need our support at this very difficult time. 
 
Volunteers are still desperately needed!! Please put your name down to help out, older siblings 
especially welcome! 
 
All enquiries regarding the fair to Bernadette 0401857281 or hazo_kerrs@aapt.net.au 
 
For School Council enquiries email olnschoolcouncil@gmail.com. 
 

RE NEWS 
The following children made their First Holy Communion last weekend with their 
families, relatives and friends enjoying this very special celebration with them: 
 
Emily Briggs, Mackinley Canning, Aurelia Fittler, Joshua Himmelreich, 
Elizabeth Kerr, Liam Matteucci, Clodagh McDermott, Chelsea McKinnon, 
Kiralee Moore, Taylor Moore, Annelise Mullavey, Gabrielle Munro, Tiana Papa, 
Ellie Parkinson and Lachlan Ranson.   
 
Thanks and appreciation to the Group Leaders, Tracy & Jason Mullavey, 

Bernadette Kerr, Pauline Stafrace, Sharon Debien and Cate Munro, who contributed so much towards the childrenôs 
understanding of this Sacrament.  Thank you and appreciation also to Joanne Potts for the giving of her time to 
assist with the program and Masses. 
  
The 2016 RECONCILATION PROGRAM for children 8/9 years (Year 3) or older will commence with a Parent 
Meeting on Friday, 14th October, 7 pm in the Santa Maria Hall.  The Sacrament of Reconciliation will take place 
on Friday, 18th November, at 7 pm.  Letters have been sent home with the Year 3 children via the message bag.  If 
you have not received this letter or have a child in either Years 4, 5, or 6, who would like to participate in the parish 
based program, please contact the Parish Office (4759 1034). 

 

Mrs Joanne Potts REC 

 

mailto:olnschoolcouncil@gmail.com


 

 My School Lunch Box 
(Info@myschoollunchbox.com.au)  
This privately owned and operated service 
exists to ensure children receive the 
healthiest, freshest lunches in the most 
convenient way.  
Visit the website to browse the extensive 
menu on offer.  

AVAILABLE  ON MONDAYS AND 
THURSDAYS  

¢ƘŜ ¦ƴƛŦƻǊƳ {ƘƻǇ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻǇŜƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ 
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 ²ŜŜƪ у   у {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ 

²ŜŜƪ мл   нн {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ 

5ƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ƻŦ ƎƻƻŘ ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ ƛǘŜƳǎ 
ŀǊŜ ƎǊŜŀǘƭȅ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƭŜƊ ŀǘ 
ǘƘŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ hŶŎŜΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ǎŜƴŘ ƛƴ 
ƛǘŜƳǎ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƴƻǘ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ 
ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜ ŦƻǊ  ȅƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǘƻ ǿŜŀǊΦ  
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ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ Ϸр ǇŜǊ ƛǘŜƳΦ  

CƻǊ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ŎŀƴΩǘ ƎŜǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ ǎƘƻǇΣ 
ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜƴŘ ŀ ƴƻǘŜ ŀƴŘ ƳƻƴŜȅ ƛƴ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΣ 
ŘŜǘŀƛƭƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŬƭƭŜŘ ŀƴŘ 
ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƳƻƴŜȅ ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ƛŦ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ 
ǳƴŀōƭŜ ǘƻ Ŭƭƭ ǘƘŜ ƻǊŘŜǊΦ  

Term Dates  
Just a reminder 

that Term  3 
concludes for all 

students on 
Friday, 

23rd  September.  
 

Term 4 
commences 

Monday, 
10th  October.  

Children Absent from 

School  

Parents, if your child is away 
from school, please notify the 
school office by telephone or 
email. Upon their return to 
school, please supply a letter 
to your childôs teacher stating 

the reason for their absence 

 

 

Donõt forgetñ

Summer Uniform 
commences Term 

4!  

Our Lady of the Nativity Parish Mass  

Students from Stage 2 and 3 are invited to 

the Parish Mass on Sunday 11th September 

at 8.30 am.  



 

Just a 

reminder that 

the OLN 

Craft Club 

takes place 

during 

lunchtimes 

each Friday in Term 3, and 

children are asked to bring 

their knitting projects along 

each week.  

Additional Parent helpers are 

invited to come along to lend 

a hand and any donations of 

materials such as thick, 

colourful wool, large size 

knitting needles/crotchet 

hooks, felt, materials, etc 

would be greatly appreciated. 

These can be left at the 

School Office.  

Blue Mountains City Council Survey  

Link to on -line survey for Child and 
Youth Plan  
 

Blue Mountains City Council and the Stronger Families 
Alliance (a large network of government and non 

government organisations) are conducting a survey to 
develop a Child and Youth Plan. Your answers will help 
us plan services and facilities for children and young 

people across the Blue Mountains.  
 

We are also doing face -to face consultations and written 
surveys with children across primary and high schools. 
This is an opportunity for parents to contribute their 

views on what sort of community they want for their 
children.  
 

You can access the survey on -line at 
http://bluemountainshaveyoursay.com.au/childplan  

For further information contact Ryn Vlachou, Youth 
Services Development Officer, on 47805545 or email 
rvlachou@bmcc.nsw.gov.au   Thank you for your 

participation.  

SCHOOL FEES TERM 3 2016 
The school fee statements for Term 3, 2016 were mailed out on Monday 25

th
 July.  The due date 

for payment was on or before Monday 22
nd
 August, unless alternative payment arrangements 

have been made.  
 

If you did not receive your account please contact the school office. 
 

If you are experiencing difficulties with the payment of your school fees, please do not hesitate 
to contact the office to discuss payment options.  Please note that as part of this process you 
may be required to complete a Statement of Financial Position to be assessed by the School 
Fee Liaison Unit, Catholic Education Office Parramatta, to determine your current financial 
situation.  All information provided is treated with complete confidentiality.  
 

Please be advised that unless alternative arrangements have been made regarding the payment 
of your account it will be assumed that full payment will be made on or before the due date. 
Outstanding accounts will be forwarded to the Catholic Education Office for actioning. 
 

School fees can be paid by Bpay, Postbillpay, Cash, EFTPOS or Cheque.  

FROM THE OFFICE 
Please note:  Due to ongoing cash management considerations, no cash 
payments will be accepted at the school office on the last day of term.   
Final date for cash transactions for Term 3 will be  
Thursday 22 nd  September , 2016 . 

Our Lady of the Nativity School 

7 Somers Street, Lawson  NSW  2783    -  Phone:  (02) 4759 1787  -   Fax: (02) 4759 2605 

Email: oln@parra.catholic.edu.au   -  Website:  www.olnlawson.catholic.edu.au 

http://www.gsplumpton.catholic.edu.au/


 



 



 


